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Chairmanôs Message 
 

April 2011 to March 2012 has been a very successful year, with CTEET having been   

involved in numerous projects, in and around the City of Cape Town. I feel we are     

meeting our objectives of delivering Environmental Education programmes for children 

and of the provision of capacity to assist the City of Cape Town with conservation      

management across its Biodiversity Network. 

 

As with most organisations of our kind we are heavily dependant on external funding to 

run our operations as well as the volunteering of peoplesô time to assist with the upkeep 

of our facilities. We are incredibly grateful for the time offered by volunteers from JUTA 

Book Store, Strelitzia Youth Development and staff from the City of Cape Town who   

assisted with the revamping of False Bay Education Centre. 

 

The Skills Development Programme, implemented in 2007 to upskill people from the local 

communities in the field of conservation, has been incredibly successful to date with a 

number of graduates going on to secure employment. Stephen Granger and Joanne 

Jackson from the City of Cape Town Environmental Resource Management Department 

have been instrumental in securing the operational and financial sustainability of this  

programme. Two people, who have now found permanent placement within the City   

received awards for completing the skills development programme; Grant Revell and 

Sadieka Hartogh. 

 

 

 

Our education programs continue to be well received by the attending schools and I must 

commend the staff for their continued commitment and tireless efforts. In addition, to   

further our efforts with our neighbouring communities, CTEET has run camps for the 

Steenberg Police Social Crime Project to address crime and to interact with the youth in 

the natural environment.  

 

Overall, a great year was had by all. May the new year be bigger and better for the Cape 

Town Environmental Education Trust. 

 

Quentin Pavitt 

Chairman 

JUTA Volunteers Strelitzia Youth Development Volunteers International Volunteers ZEEP Murals 
International Volunteers 

Skills Development Team Skills Development Team Dragon Boats at Zeekoevlei Receiving his award ð Grant Revell Receiving her award ð Sadieka Hartogh  

ZEEP Murals 


